
From: Sorensen - CDPHE, Tessa <tessa.sorensen@state.co.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 11:25 AM 
To: Colling, Tracy <Tracy_Colling@oxy.com> 
Cc: Trask - DNR, Sabrina <sabrina.trask@state.co.us> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: KMOG/OXY-Democrat OGDP (Swartz 2-4HZ and Camenisch 10-33HZ Pads) 
 

 
Tracy, 
 
With the provision that OGP Group III mud is confirmed to be planned for use at these sites, CDPHE 
holds no objection to removing the requirement for mud chillers. 
 
 
Tessa Sorensen (she / her / hers) 
Energy Liaison 
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) 

 
Direct: 303.692.2292 
tessa.sorensen@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cdphe  
4300 Cherry Creek Drive South, Denver, CO 80246-1530 

 
 


